EX15.2.7

Executive Committee

L S A
From: Andrea Mera on behalf of Councillor Perruzza

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 12:41 PM

To: Executive Committee

Cc: Anthony Perruzza

Subject: FW: Proposed Ward Boundary Changes

Attachments: BOUNDARY CHANGE.bmp

Hello,

Please include as part of the record with respect to item Ex 15.2 May 24, 2016 as per Howard Moscoe's request.
Thank you in advance,

Andrea Mera

Constituency Assistant
Councillor Anthony Perruzza
Tel: 416-338-5338

Fax: 416-696-4144
amera@toronto.ca

. From: Howard Moscoe (/-

Sent: May-24-16 11:05 AM

To: Councillor Perruzza; Anthony Perruzza; Councilior Crawford; Councillor Di Giorgio; Councillor Holland; Councillor
Palacio; Councillor Ainslie; Councillor Bailao

Subject: Proposed Ward Boundary Changes

Hi Anthony:

I note that there is a consultant report before the Exective committee this week that is suggesting new
boundaries for Ward 8. It appears that the idea is to shrink ward 8 and enlarge ward 9. The proposal is to rip
my neighbourhood out of ward 8 and attach it to ward 9. As a long time resident I object to the proposed
change which makes no sense wahtsoever. The consultant who wrote this report failed to take into account the
growth projections for the Downsview Park Lands which will itself substantially add to the population of ward
9. The development has already started.

There is no valid reason to rip my community in half and try to artificially orient this neighbourhood to an area
to which it has no connection. Because of the presence of the industrial area to the east we would be an
isolated community with no connection to ward 9. The adjustment is totlly unnecessary.

Please bring this to the attention of the Executive Committee. Thanks

Howard Moscoe
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